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Dear colleague,  

 

 

Ofgem and BEIS have published their joint response to their Future System Operator 

consultation. This follows the consultation published in July 2021, Proposals for a Future 

System Operator role.  

 

We would like to invite you to attend a webinar on the consultation response. In the 

webinar, we will outline our consideration of consultation responses and key Government 

policy decisions following the consultation last year. The webinar will take place on:   

 

• 25 April 2022 – on Microsoft Teams (via Eventbrite1) 

 

The webinar will run from 14:00 to 15:30 pm. Please book your place by signing up 

through Eventbrite.  

 

The consultation response can be found on the government’s website2.  

 

If you would like any more information, please email futuresystemoperator@beis.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Benedict Eyre-White     

Project Lead       

BEIS        

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 Proposals for a Future System Operator - consultation response webinar: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/proposals-for-a-future-system-operator-consultation-response-webinar-tickets-
277631602597  
2 https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/proposals-for-a-future-system-operator-role  
 

Email: futuresystemoperator@beis.gov.uk 

Date: 07 April 2022 

Kristian Marr 
Head of Future System 

Operation 

Ofgem 
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